
Are​ ​    ​you   

interested     

in​  ​being​ ​a ​ ​part​ ​of  

elvin 
rove’s 

Drama Club? 

 

Attention 6th, 7th, and 8th Grade Students! Please come to the 
informational meeting on Wednesday, August 29th from 3:15-4:15pm in 
Mrs. Murphy’s classroom (room #15).  Her room is towards the Oasis 
hang out area.  


